Staffing Agency Guidelines
At Atlantic Health System (AHS), we appreciate the staffing vendors that help us to fulfill our talent needs as they provide key solutions in meeting our workforce goals. To be an official AHS vendor, all staffing agencies are required to be on our AHS approved-vendor list. Atlantic Health System has a Bi-Annual Agency Vendor Review Process to evaluate agencies, and during the review periods, we determine which agencies we will utilize.
AHS has a diverse selection of vendors that comply with our workplace health and safety guidelines, have shown diversity and inclusion practices and have proven to be best at fulfilling our staffing needs. To maintain an optimal level of service, we continue to review our vendors to assess performance and see if we need to make improvements.
[bookmark: _GoBack]All interested vendors should complete our AHS Staffing Agency Vendor Application here to be considered in the near future.

